
Martin Grohman
Biddeford
LD 237
Thank you for considering this. I'm sure it feels like all we do is ask for money but we
do need to reform the way it works. Just because we have a few coastal properties that
sell for millions does not mean we have fewer disadvantaged students and homeless 
people. 
I would argue for any new funds to be added to Revenue Sharing II, which supports 
service center communities.
Thank you,
Marty Grohman
Mayor of Biddeford


